
 
 
 

Statement re: The Millennium Tower Association Meets DBI’s 3pm Deadline  
 

 
On September 12, 2018, at 12:00 p.m., The Millennium Tower Association (MTA) received a 
demand for several items from the Department of Building Inspection (DBI).  One item was to 
install “an overhead protection system…at the entire perimeter of both the 58-story tower and the 
12-story structure” by today at 3:00 p.m.  The MTA immediately contacted scaffolding 
companies and obtained bids for this demand. 
 
Two engineers from the DBI visiting MTA Management this morning verbally agreed that 
erecting this system on Fremont and Beale Street, in addition to the system already in place on 
Mission Street, will be sufficient until the MTA can provide an expert report confirming that the 
12-story structure is not in need of this system.   
 
The overhead protection system installation will begin this afternoon at 3:00 p.m. and 
continue at 4:00 a.m. Friday morning. 
 
The MTA takes the DBI demands very seriously and is grateful for the DBI’s visit to the 
Association today, and is hopeful that the threat to yellow tag the building tomorrow will be 
reconsidered. 
 
MTA also provided a timely response today to all demands outlined by the DBI in their 
September 12th letter.   
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